July 17, 1961.

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Sir Roys

Re: Proposed Changes in By-laws

I have had Tory's firm going ever the By-laws and am enclosing a revised copy suggested by them.

John Tory, Jr., who actually wrote up the original By-laws, did the work on these and the enclosed suggested change has his approval. He also states that this will in no way conflict with the other By-laws.

I have not had an opportunity of discussing them with Ted Emmert as he is away on a business trip until Thursday of next week.

Stacerely.

Sir Roy H. Dobson, C. B. E., Managing Director, Hawker Siddeley Group Limited, 18 St. James's Square, London S. W. I., England.

Encl.